
September
29th

10 a.m.-7 p.m.

September
30th

10 a.m.-3 p.m.

Mercer County Division of Public Health (MCDoPH) in
partnership with the City of Trenton Health Department
will be holding two Monkeypox (hMPXv) vaccine clinics
in the City of Trenton on 9/29 and 9/30. Appointments
are recommended, walk-ins may be accommodated. 
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If you are interested in either of these two priority
clinics, please call MCDoPH at 609-503-9893 for location
and scheduling. All appointments and personal
information will be kept confidential.
If you are unable to participate in either of these two
clinics, additional dates and times are also available
through the City of Trenton Health Department at 
609-989-3242 x115.
 

For information on who is recommended to take the
Monkeypox vaccine, please visit the New Jersey website
at:  www.nj.gov/health/monkeypox/about/faqs/
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